
Stay Up To Date With The Happenings At Eden.

Many events are taking place at Eden in the next few weeks. Students

in degree programs are nearing "Reading Week," meaning they will

have a chance to catch up on reading and take a bit of a "breather."

Community learning, and public lectures are ongoing, and just some of

the ways you can engage with the Eden community. Make plans to join

us for Eden's Spring Convocation on April 24-25. It is the perfect time to

connect with the community, engage in learning, and celebrate an

important milestone with us - 175 years of educating leaders with

theological imagination and faithful resilience.  Come, be part of the

celebration!

Get Involved 
Make sure to visit Eden's website often to find out about upcoming

events and special opportunities to gather with the Eden community of

learners.  Theological education is for everyone...that includes you!  
 

Spring Convocation - April 24-25
Celebrate Eden's 175th anniversary!  Make plans to join us for Eden's

Spring Convocation on April 24-25. Spring Convocation is a great time

for friends, graduates, students, faculty and community learners to

engage with the vibrant academic and community life on campus, and

remotely.  Don't miss the social gatherings, presentations and panels

on the theme "Constructing Communities of Resistance:  Complex

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.eden.edu/


Identities in Biblical and Historical Interpretation" featuring Eden's

faculty members, Rev. Dr. Raquel Lettsome and Dr. Henry Kuo. Click

here for details and registration.

 
The Center for Lived Faith and Organizing at Eden

The Center for Lived Faith and Organizing (CLFO) will offer a free
workshop for everyone on February 28. "Legal Strategies to Protect our
Communities," will be held Online and In-person 12:30-5:00 pm CT. 
Facilitators include Professor Kenya Brumfield-Young and Natasha
Robinson, J.D..  Don't miss this opportunity for you, your community group
or congregation.  Click here for more information and registration. 

 

Admissions Moment 

Application scholarships available!  Now through May 30 the

Admissions Office is offering scholarship of $1,500 for Master of

Divinity and Master of Community Leadership applicants and $1,000

for Master of Theological Studies and Master of Professional Studies

applicants.  Apply today!

Academic Spotlight

Eden Theological Seminary joins in the nationwide observance of

the month of February as Black History Month.  The observance

connects directly with one of the seminary's curricular goals to form

leaders with capacities for resisting racism and intersecting forms of

structural oppression in ministry.  Click here for photos and story.

  Celebrate Eden's 175 years of impact through your
financial support 

Eden has been forming leaders who move spirits, minds, hands, and

systems to join God's love, liberation, and social transformation for 175

years! You are invited to join others celebrating this impact by

belonging to the “We Are Eden” Giving Club. Through this special giving

club, you help form leaders who engage congregations and

communities with depth, imagination, resilience and experience! Click

here to learn more about the "We Are Eden" Giving Club!  
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